
Dr. Tamara Nall and Mr. Clement Ezeanii
Invited by George Mason University’s College
of Public Health

Dr. Tamara Nall and Mr. Clement Ezeanii

tour GMU’s College of Public Health,

supporting healthcare education and

celebrating the first scholarship recipient.

WASHINGTON, DC, UNITED STATES,

November 19, 2024 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Dr. Tamara Nall, a

trustee of The Leading Niche

Foundation, and her husband Mr.

Clement Ezeanii, were recently invited

by the George Mason University (GMU)

College of Public Health (CPH) to tour

the institution’s state-of-the-art

facilities and engage with students,

faculty, and leadership. This visit

marked an exciting opportunity for the

couple to connect with the next

generation of public health

professionals and further their shared

commitment to healthcare

innovation.

Upon their arrival at the College of

Public Health, Dr. Nall and Mr. Ezeanii

were warmly greeted by Dean Perry

and Todd Marrs, Senior Director of

Development. The morning’s agenda included a comprehensive tour of the Nutrition Kitchen, the

Virtual Reality/Simulation Lab, and the Population Health Center, providing them with firsthand

insight into the university’s cutting-edge research and public health education.

The visit also allowed the couple to meet Fahim Durani, the first recipient of the Susanna Ezeanii

and Mayfred Jolinda Nall Health Informatics Scholarship Endowment. This endowment honors

http://www.einpresswire.com


the legacies of their families and

supports students pursuing studies in

health informatics, furthering Dr. Nall

and Mr. Ezeanii’s dedication to

transforming healthcare through

education and innovation.

Later, Dr. Nall and Mr. Ezeanii engaged

in a meaningful conversation with

GMU students, sharing their

experiences and insights on healthcare

leadership, innovation, and

philanthropy. This discussion was

followed by a roundtable with Dean

Perry, Dr. Kimberly Holmes (Associate

Dean for Student Affairs), and Todd

Marrs to discuss future initiatives for

the College of Public Health,

emphasizing their commitment to

supporting the next generation of

public health leaders.

The visit concluded with a brief wrap-

up session, with Dr. Nall and Mr.

Ezeanii expressing their gratitude for

the opportunity to learn more about

the programs and initiatives at GMU.

Their partnership with GMU reflects

their shared vision of fostering

education, innovation, and healthcare

equity.

This visit marks another step in the Ezeanii-Nall family’s ongoing commitment to advancing

public health and supporting educational opportunities for future leaders in the field.
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